
Dear Parents, I would like to personally thank you for having your child participate in our

upcoming IJGT tournament in Fukuoka on July 22nd. The last one and half years have been

challenging for all of us. I am hopeful in the coming months we can get back to some normalcy,

where our attention can be focused on helping your children fulfil and maximize their potential

on the golf course.

2011 Champion Higa Kazuki

I want to remind you that if you are interested in having your child come to the US, we are

offering a special package to come train at IJGA in Orlando, FL. Your child will have an

opportunity to experience firsthand what makes IJGA so special. For over twenty five years

students have come here to learn the same methods that have helped some of the best players

on the PGA and LPGA Tour. While at IJGA they will train and compete with some of the best

junior golfers in the world.

Cost of the one week program is $1,000 and includes 6 nights accommodations with daily

training Monday through Friday. We are quite flexible with dates given the current Covid

situation and can extend this offer into 2022.

If you would like to learn more about this opportunity or have questions, please do not hesitate

to reach out to me. You can email me directly in English or Japanese if preferred. Good luck in

the upcoming tournament and I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Patrick O’Toole

Director of International Business Development

International Junior Golf Academy

Cell: +1-843-384-1141 | Email: patrick.otoole@ijga.com


